
From: Wheeler, Nolan 
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 6:20 PM 
To: Wheeler, Nolan 
Subject: Governor Inslee announces new COVID-19 directive for higher education  
  
Governor Inslee held a press conference this afternoon to share his new COVID-19 directive for higher 
education. View the full announcement here. 
  
As of Monday, August 23, masks are once again required in indoor settings for everyone on campus, 
regardless of vaccination status. Masks are also required in crowded outdoor settings. 
 
We are planning several vaccination clinics for students around the start of Fall Quarter.  I will provide 
those details as they become available. 
 
Stay safe, Nolan  

 
 
Nolan K. Wheeler  

Vice President of Administration 

Lower Columbia College 
 

 

https://medium.com/@GovInslee/inslee-announces-educator-vaccination-requirement-and-statewide-indoor-mask-mandate-a2f5a47d8a31

